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I oppose this measure. Mail in voting , I think, is the BEST way for home-bound 

voters and senior citizens to cast their vote. It is simple, economical and the voter 

response has been very positive. This system works. It's proven over time to be 

efficient. Do NOT change a tried and true voting system. Do not bend to pressure. 

Keep our mail in voting system intact. 
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